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From: Jody Percat 

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 7:50 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Boarder change

 

To Whom it may concern,  

I am strongly opposed to the boarder changes the AEC is suggesting . I feel it will be detrimental to our 

electorate & the area would soon degrade. 

Yours Sincerely  

Josephine Percat  

  

Sent from my iPad 
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